
From: Rigsby, Mike (Consultant)
Sent: Friday, January 02, 2009 11:49 AM
To: Paananen, Ron; White, John
Subject: RE: Utilities
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That is correct.  The $50 million is for the public utility relocations at the north and south portal for the bored tunnel 
only.  The $50 does not include any of the markups, risk, contingency, or inflation.  When those are added the 
$50M becomes $168M.  In addition, Scenario O contained an additional $30M (raw) in public utility relocations 
which becomes $100M fully loaded.   
  
Mike Rigsby 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Project 
206-382-6352 
 

From: Paananen, Ron 
Sent: Fri 1/2/2009 10:59 AM 
To: Rigsby, Mike (Consultant); White, John 
Subject: Utilities 
 
In the tunnel estimate, there is $50 million for utilities.  I assume these are Seattle Public utilities.  


